
HMS Morning Math 

 
Beginning Monday, October 7th  

 
Morning Math is an opportunity for students to get extra math 
help before school starts.  Upon entering the building in the 
morning, students can get a pass to report to the Media Center 
Computer Lab.  Ms. Peccini and Mrs. Willis will be available to 
help students complete their Moby Max time, study for tests 
and quizzes, or work on class assignments. 
 

Start the day in a quiet, productive setting! 
 
 


